
Thursday, September 11th  

 

CROSS COUNTRY 

The boys' and girls' cross-country teams ran a tough race against Lowell last night, but 
unfortunately, they didn't bring home a W!  Willow Bruggeman led the charge with a 
first place finish for the girls, while Nicky Pezzuto, Leo Bruggeman, Bradley "Ballerina" 
Luchene, and Michael Mayer finished in the top 10 for the boys. All other runners put 
up a good fight and braved the blaring heat. Let's slay at Rensselaer this Saturday! 
 
 

CHESS CLUB 

Attention anyone interested in playing chess or learning how to play chess, the 
first Chess Club meeting of the school year will take place tomorrow morning in Mr. 
Scheffer’s room from 8:00 until 8:30 a.m.   
  

 

SCIENCE OLYMPIAD 

Calling all science enthusiasts! The Clark Science Olympiad call-out meeting will be 
held in Mrs. Klein's room (708) next Tuesday, September 16. All are welcome and no 
invitation is needed to attend. Please see Mrs. Klein if you have any questions. 
 
 

PTO 

PTO's Annual Qpon Book Fundraiser continues and runs through September 17th.. 
Please make sure to turn in any books that are not sold by September 17th. Laura 
Donelson (PTO) can be reached for any questions or pick up arrangements 
at ClarkPTO@yahoo.com, or 219-616-7425.  
 
 

PARENT INFORMATION 

 

TUTORING IS BEFORE SCHOOL-- TUESDAYS 

AND THURSDAYS, 8:00-8:30 AM. 

 

APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS  
Educational technology and its funding change daily.  To keep up with these changes 
and their accompanying expenses, our school is participating in our local Strack & Van 
Til's Apples for the Students Program.  The program enables our school to earn 
computers and Ipads, sporting goods, audio visual equipment, and science supplies, 
with choices from hundreds of other awards, too!  And, they're all free! 
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To earn these FREE awards, we simply have to collect as many register receipts as 
possible from September 1, 2025 through March 31, 2026.  Ask your friends and 
relatives to shop at Strack & Van Til Food Market and save every receipt.  Send the 
receipts to school with your students as often as possible. The school will count the 
value of the register tapes collected and redeem them for great educational awards that 
benefit your child. Thank you in advance for your participation! 
 

CLARK SPIRITWEAR 

Clark Spiritwear is on sale YEAR ROUND 
at https://1stplace.sale/107077. You can also access the 
information through Clark's website. Don't miss out on 
some great looking spiritwear! 
 
STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL 
Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take 
them out of school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first 
thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
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